
 The Infant Learning Lab at Vanderbilt University is 
recruiting parents with infants between 2 and 24 months of 
age to participate in research studies on how babies learn 
about objects. We hope to find out how babies learn 
through exploring their surroundings and observing other 
people. Your baby or toddler would sit on your lap while 
playing with some of our toys, and visits usually take about 
30 minutes. You can park in our reserved parking space 
during your visit, and your baby will receive a small toy as a 
thank you gift.   

For more information, please call us at 615-322-3630 
or email us at vulearninglab@gmail.com 

You can also visit our website or like us on Facebook
https://my.vanderbilt.edu/infantlearninglab/ 
https://www.facebook.com/infantlearninglab 
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